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MILLBRAE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

A PUBLIC HEARING 
will be held on 

Tuesday, September 15, 2020 approximately 7:00 pm                           
Please See Agenda for Zoom Link 
Millbrae School District Offices 

555 Richmond Drive 
Millbrae, California 

 
 

regarding 
Compliance with Ed Code 60119 (c) and 60422.1  

For 
Adequacy of Pupil Textbooks and  

Instructional Materials for the 2020-2021 School Year 
 
 

 
 

 
Parents, teachers, members of the community interested in the affairs of the 
school district and bargaining unit leaders are encouraged to participate in the 
public hearing on the availability of instructional materials and textbooks that 
meet the requirements of Education Code 60019. 

 


